Preschool in the Village Fundraiser

Preschool in the Village is hosting a fundraising clothing and shoe drive in partnership with Ecosmith Recyclers Inc.!

You can help raise money for playground improvements by donating new or used articles of clothing, pairs of shoes, and household textiles.





CLOTHING & SHOE DRIVE

WHAT TO DONATE

- Shirts
- Jeans
- Pants
- Shorts
- Sweaters
- Jackets
- Socks
- Dresses
- Skirts
- Bed linen

- Purses
- Backpacks
- Hats
- Scarves
- Belts
- Sneakers
- Sandals
- Dress Shoes
- Boots
- Towels

PLEASE BAG SHOES AND CLOTHING SEPARATELY

WHEN

April 8th through the 22nd

WHERE

Meeting Place Plaza

199 Route 101, Amherst, NH

CONTACT & INFORMATION

Rebecca Hagedorn

pivboard@outlook.com

All collected material is destined for export to less advantaged persons in developing nations around the world.

info@ecosmithrecyclers.com • 11 Byam Road, New Boston, NH 03070 • 603-647-1088